
 

Ray Township Street Numbering 

 

Reference: Ordinance No. 58-1 – Ray Township Street Number Ordinance available on 

www.raytwp.org. 

 

At the request of the Ray Township Fire and Rescue Department, your Township Board has adopted an 

ordinance requiring residents to have their house number displayed in front of their home on a street 

number post. The purpose of this requirement is for your safety. The Fire and Rescue Department 

needs to ensure they do not have a difficult time finding a residence in an emergency situation where 

every second counts. The ordinance as adopted is a uniform method of identification which can be 

used to locate you in such emergencies. We hope that the inconvenience of placing this post in your 

yard will be outweighed by the added protection it will give you and your family. 

 

It is required that the numerals on the post be 4” reflective, and the post should be composed of a 

break-away material not to exceed four (4) inches in thickness. The numerals should be arranged 

vertically with the highest numeral not more than 48” and the lowest not less than 24” above the 

ground. The post should be located not more than 20 feet from the right-of-way and not more than 10 

feet from the vehicular entrance or drive to the principal building and should be visible to traffic 

approaching from either direction. Mailboxes and mailbox posts shall not be utilized as a substitute for 

compliance with the ordinance. 

 

Any property that has a structure with a driveway that is more than 800 feet in length from the road is 

required to have a color-coded reflector on their street number sign.  

• Driveways 800 to 1000 feet – Blue reflector  

• Driveways 1001 to 1200 feet – Yellow reflector 

• Driveways greater than 1200 feet – Red reflector 

 

One (1) address plate and 4” reflective white numerals for each side of the plate can be purchased for 

twenty dollars ($20.00) at the Township Office location listed below. Color-coded reflector strips are 

also available. 

 

Ray Township Offices 

64255 Wolcott Rd 

Ray, MI 48096 

Monday – Thursday from 8:30am – 4:30pm  

http://www.raytwp.org/


 


